
OFFICE OF THE SUPERVISOR

ALTON JOE SHEPHERD
APACHE COUNTY DISTRICT 2

C-296 FORT DEFIANCE ROAD - FORT DEFIANCE, AZ
ROAD IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Fort Defiance, AZ - Apache County District 2 Supervisor, Alton Joe Shepherd would like to 
inform the community of Fort Defiance, AZ of road improvements on C-296 Fort Defiance 
Road located 0.3 miles northwest from the Fort Defiance post office intersection. This project 
will consist of 0.6 miles of culvert cleaning, sub-grade preparation, limestone placement, and 
soil stabilization if the weather permits.

Apache County District 2 ask that residents are patient during this road work period. Road 
enhancement hours will be from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. starting October 15 – 31, 2019. 
Expect delays and detours to be in place, road work is expected to be completed by November 
2019.

ROAD IMPROVEMENTS ARE MADE FOR THE SCHOOL BUSES AND SAFETY 
PRECAUTIONS MUST BE FOLLOWED.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Ganado Headquarters: (928)755-3881
Fort Defiance Office: (928)729-2141

www.apachecodistrict2.com

“BETTER ROADS, BETTER COMMUNITIES”
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